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·= --·. . Ta F-acul ty Club met for the first time this Fall on October 

12. The members gathered at the President's 
FACULTY home for dinner and a report from Dr. Torn 
CLUB Bland and Dr. John Steely on their sab-

batical leave activities last academic 
year. Dr. Elmo Scoggin i§ the_Chairrnan of the Faculty Club 1978-79. 

******************** 

On October 23, a group of Southeastern Seminary representatives 

PASTORAL 
CARE 
CONSULTATION 

met with Rod Reinecke, consultant. This 
was the first phase of a consultation 
sponsored jointly by the Seminary and the 
Department of Pastoral Care, North Carolina 
Baptist Hospital, to review and to project 

areas of cooperation .. between the two schools. Several types of 
relationships have developed through the years. One goal of the 
consultation is to plan for future joint programs of study. 

The second phase of the consultation will be a retreat with 
representatives of the Department of Pastoral Care in early 
December. 

******************** 

The Lilly Foundation is sponsoring a study of theological 

trustees. 

LILLY 
STUDY 

education in the United States. The study 
has been underway for the past three years. 
One strategy of the study team is to visit 
various seminaries to review preliminary 
findings with faculty, administration, and 

Bob Lynn, Vice President of the Lilly Foundation, met with a 
representative group of Southeastern Seminary faculty, administration, 
and trustees on October 30. A variety of issues raised in the study 
were reviewed in detail. 

Dr. Glenn Miller, Associate Professor of Church History at 
Southeastern, is the only Southern Baptist member of the study team. 

******************** 

On October 30, the Deans of the six SBC seminaries met in New 
Orleans to draft a document outlining for. 

SBC SEMINARY the Presidents a plan for cooperation 
DEANS MEET between the seminaries in off-campus degree 

programs. Hopefully, once a document has 
been drawn, less competition will prevail between the schools and 
in the process off-campus- degree programs will be enhanced. 

******************** 

The working drawings for the 100 student apartments will be 
ready for bids in thirty days. Financing 

CAPITAL is in the final stages of arrangement (even 
PROJECTS though the economic activity of the past few 

days may have a dramatic effect on the final 
f inane ing plan) • 

The Juniper Street Subdivision will be bid along with the 
apartment site plan. This way the subdivision/apartment projects 
will be large enough to attract certain contractors for bids. 

******************** 
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Ketchum, Inc. is being retained on a per diem basis for 
consultation to structure the leader-
ship and strategy for Southeastern's 
first special campaign to raise 
$3,500,000 for endowment and capital 

projects. 

SPECIAL 
CAMPAIGN 

This firm will also be the consultant (on a specific 
negotiated fee basis) for the campaign slated to "go public" 
in March, 1979. 

The plan calls for all the money to pay consultation fees 
to be raised by December 31, so that all funds generated during 
the campaign may go for the causes proposed. 

******************** 

The Lilly Foundation provided a consultation on Theological 

LIBRARY 
CONSULTATION 

Library Management at the home office of 
the Foundation in Indianapolis for 
presidents of ATS seminaries, October 
17-18. President Lolley attended along 

with thirty-eight other seminary presidents 

******************** 
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